SECRET AND PERSONAL

@

10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

MR WILSON
CABINET OFFICE

1988 PUBLIC EXPENDITURE SURVEY

As promised, I enclose for your personal

use copies of my letter of 30 June to Moira
Wallace and an internal note of the same

date concerning discussion between the Prime
Minister, the Chancellor and the Chief Secretary
about individual spending programmes. The

latter has not been seen by the Treasury.

PAUL GRAY
5 July 1988
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